
Fall 2007 Among Friends 12 

The grade school group presented a movie 

they made about a Holocaust story which 

depicted danger and adventure. The wee 

ones tie-dyed T-shirts and made sidewalk 

chalk pictures. They also sang the Magic 

Penny song for us and gave out real 

pennies to the audience. 

 

Everyone is 

looking forward 

to another 

gathering at 

Camp Menno 

Haven in 

Tiskilwa next 

spring. Shall we 

gather once 

again at Blue 

River Quarterly? 

Gatherings: Illinois Yearly Meeting 2007 

Attenders of Illinois Yearly Meeting 2007. 

Right: Young Friends giving 

puppet show at IYM. 

 

Below: Steve Kuhn and Emily 

Wills reading new published 

and last Harry Potter book. 


